
LEARN ABOUT OUR 
FACILITIES MASTER 
PLAN AT A VIRTUAL 
COMMUNITY MEETING

Sac City Unified is in the process of finalizing 
our Facilities Master Plan (FMP) and is looking 
for feedback from our community. We are 
holding five community meetings on Zoom 
between August 2-12 for Sac City Unified 
families, staff and community members to 
learn about the draft FMP and offer input. 

What is the Facilities Master Plan

The Facilities Master Plan is a strategic 10-year planning document that consists of a 
thorough facilities assessment of 93 campuses. It also contains energy audits of each 
facility, design standards to support the District’s educational goals, and an equity driven 
index that will guide the District in planning and prioritizing capital improvement projects 
over the next decade. The equity index looks at student needs and District’s LCAP goals, 
neighborhood needs, and current facilities conditions to help prioritize future projects for 
Measure H. Measure H is a 750 Million Dollar General Obligation Bond that was passed by 
the Sac City Unified community during the March 3, 2020 elections. 

Virtual Community Meeting Dates

Please visit www.scusd.edu/fmp to find out how to join the meetings.

August 3, 2021 from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

August 4, 20201 from 12:00 - 1:30 p.m.

August 5, 2021 from 3:00 - 4:30 p.m.

August 10, 2021 from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

August 12, 2021 from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

http://www.scusd.edu/fmp
https://www.scusd.edu/fmp-meeting-aug-3
https://www.scusd.edu/fmp-meeting-aug4
https://www.scusd.edu/fmp-meeting-aug-5
https://www.scusd.edu/fmp-meeting-aug10
https://www.scusd.edu/fmp-meeting-aug12

